
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF BETHALTO 
WATER SYSTEM FLUSHING 

 
The Village of Bethalto will begin flushing its entire water system starting 

Monday, October 2, 2023, and continuing until completed.  
Customers can expect occasional stained water and periods of low pressure 
throughout this process.  During periods of discoloration, you may want to 

refrain from laundering clothes.    Any questions, please contact Water Plant 
Operator Jim Williams at (618) 570-5098.  We appreciate your patience and 

cooperation as we complete this necessary task. 


